
 

 

 

 

The Chairperson and Members  

Of Central Area Committee                       Date: 6th March 2023 

 

With reference to a Naming and Numbering proposal for the development at the site 

known as Swimming Pool lands, part of St. Vincent's CBS, Finglas Road, Glasnevin, 

Dublin 11, D11PD28 

 

Development information 

This is a residential development located on the grounds of CBS, Finglas Road, Glasnevin, 

Dublin 11, D11 PD28 and will consist of 5 residential properties. 

 

Address Proposal 

The developer has requested that the development be addressed “[numbers 1 to 5] 

Towerview Grove, Finglas Road, Glasnevin, Dublin 11 

 

Heritage Officer Report 

The City Councils’ Heritage Officer has considered the proposed name and gives a 

recommendation that the name is appropriate. 

Having reviewed the submission. The proposed name Towerview Grove is a continuation of 

an existing street and variation on the name and is therefore considered appropriate. 

Approval of this name is recommended by the Heritage Office. 

 

Irish Development Officer 

The Irish development office has proposed the translation   

Garrán Radharc an Túir / Tower View Grove 

 

Recommendation 

The address Towerview Grove, Finglas Road, Glasnevin, Dublin 11 

 [ individual properties numbered 1 to 5 ] is considered suitable and is recommended for 

adoption. 

 

John McPartlan                 

A/Area Manager          
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